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The SPARTA WATER UTILITY began testing for Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances
(PFAS) in drinking water entry points in January of 2023.

 

Sampling was conducted and testing was completed by Clean Water Testing. Testing results
show Sparta’s public water system has “None Detected” at each entry point, at this time.

Below are the PFAS Sample Laboratory Reports (Analysis Date: 01/31/2023) of the five
municipal drinking water entry points.

 

For additional information on PFAS substances: Wisconsin Department of Health Services

Supporting Documents

City of Sparta Well – 1127 N Chester Street 54.97 KB

City of Sparta Well – 1211 W Main Street 54.75 KB

City of Sparta Well – 202 Tower Road 55.13 KB

City of Sparta Well – 920 Stannard Drive 54.53 KB

City of Sparta Well – 2050 Riley Road 54.78 KB

https://www.spartawisconsin.org/public-works/page/pfas-drinking-water-sampling
https://dhs.wisconsin.gov/chemical/pfas.htm
https://www.spartawisconsin.org/media/471
https://www.spartawisconsin.org/media/466
https://www.spartawisconsin.org/media/461
https://www.spartawisconsin.org/media/456
https://www.spartawisconsin.org/media/476

